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Share 
Please forward this 
Newsletter to other 

people who are 
interested in writing. 

Small Beginnings with Write-on 
Welcome back to the new season of Write-on sessions. 

Since lockdown began, Anne Murray and Frank have been creating 
beautiful PowerPoint presentations of authors’ work. This season, we hope to 
get more authors involved in preparing their work more diligently for 
presentations. 

Please look at the FIVE TUTORIALS on our website. Any questions you 
may have will be answered by Anne and Frank.  

A new season –– a new 
challenge! We’re certain that 
Write-on members, old and 
new, will rise to the occasion. 
The entire group will delight in 
having more presentations and 
individual authors will benefit 
by improving the quality of 
their writing, their skills, and 
their work. 

 
 

Contact 
Writeon.galway@gmail.com  

 

 
Website 

www.write-on.ie  

 
Zoom 

Sessions every Thursday  
7pm – 9pm 

 

 

WOWO 1 September 2022 
(What’s On Write-on this week) 

Genre Title Author 
 Welcome New Members All members 
 Introduction to published 

Write-on books 
Mary Rose Tobin 

 A Quick Look at PowerPoint 
Tutorials 

Frank Fahy 

Poem The making of Pecking 
Order 

Frank Fahy 

Poem Coat Rack  Tara Lane 
Non-

fiction    
When I Get Older… Brian Thomas Ó 

hÚrdail 
Poem Memories  Seamus Keogh 

Poetry 
Book 

Of Dandelions and 
Crooked Lines – a 

celebration of published book 

Celia Scully 

Update Write-on Culture Night 
2022 –– update on 

preparations for event on 23 
September 

Frank Fahy 


